
Attachment 3:  Annual Update Email

The National Cancer Institute would like to confirm that the biospecimen information you 

submitted to the Specimen Resource Locator (SRL) is accurate.  This is an annual request to 

update and ensure that the information in the SRL is accurate and complete.  

Please consider whether:

You are an active participant?

Are your resources still operating?

Your inventory is current in terms of types of specimens and numbers?

If you answered “no” to any of the above questions, please return to the SRL website 

https://specimens.cancer.gov/  and update the inventory and website link to “How to Add a 

Collection.”

Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 240-276-5959 or 

peterjo@mail.nih.gov.

Sincerely yours,

Joanne Demchok
Program Director, 
Cancer Diagnosis Program,
Division of Cancer Treatment and Diagnosis (DCTD),
National Cancer Institute

https://specimens.cancer.gov/%20%20

